
From: Richard Klitenick <richard@rmkpa.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 10:10 AM
To: Richard McChesney <richard@spottswoodlaw.com>; Zoe Porter 
<zoe.porter@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Katie P. Halloran <katie.halloran@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Serge Mashtakov <serge@artibusdesign.com>; lyzwinskil@aol.com; RMK PA Assistant 
<assistant@rmkpa.com>
Subject: RE: 10 Lowe's Lane
 
Thanks very much.  In addition to the notice, they were not contacted by the applicant in 
order to comply with the good neighbor policy, which is what the Lees continues to intend to 
be; however, they would like to be included in the process….
 
Thank you
 
RMK
 
Richard M. Klitenick, Esq.
Richard M. Klitenick, P.A.
 
 
 
richard@rmkpa.com
1009 Simonton Street
Key West, FL 33040
305-292-4101
305-292-4102 (fax)
  www.rmkpa.com
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